Received from Greg Taylor (pupil 1960-1964, Headmaster 1998-2006), Memorabilia for
the Mount Albert Grammar School Archives - 16 March 2015

An enormous boxed book; Visitors: The History of International Rugby Teams in New
Zealand, by RH Chester and MAC McMillan (pupil 1936-1940, teacher 1949-1955).
Moa Publications, Auckland (1990). Limited to 1200 copies. Gilded edges.

Size: 22% inx 16% inx 3% in / 570mm x 410mm X 95mm

Images from the side of the box, the book cover, the title page and a random page.

i

Bt Toam g+ Gl
-

" -
~ \‘ Wi Vbl

f o

Also from Greg Taylor on 20 April 2015 was a framed mounted photograph of the
School House Prefects of 1957, frame in a fine striped, irregularly patterned black and
old gold. A photograph of the whole frame resulted in a paralax-distorted image. This
photograph is through-the-glass of the Prefects with the frame cropped out.



Mt. Albert Grammar School
House Prefects 1957

—Vernon H. Clarke Studio

Back Row: J. W. Crawshaw, A, D, Littlejohn, P. G. Snell, A. A. P.Ou.nbh.
Front Row: A. C. C. Begg, J. A. Wood (Head), C. W. MacMillan.

The Prefects are:
Back Row: JW Crawshaw, AD Littlejohn, PG Snell, AAP Gamble.
Front Row: ACC Begg, JA Wood (Head), CW MacMillan.

Brian Murphy



